
        

  
 

Our Lady of Victory  
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

THE TWENTY- FOURTH SUNDAY 
 IN ORDINARY TIME 

SEPTEMBER 14 - 15 - 2013 

St. Malachy  
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Quebec 

J8L 3Z8 
   
Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist  Saturday 7:00 PM 

Pastor  Father Gyanprakash Topno  

  Rectory  490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             

Secretary Alma Miller 

Email olv@videotron.ca 
Office Hours Mondays &Thursdays,  1:00pm - 4:00pm   

 Tuesday & Wednesdays, 9:00 am - 11:00 am   
Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Fax (819) 961-3159 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 

Reading II 
Gospel  

 
 
 
 
 

 
                         FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Wisdom 9.13-18  
Lord, you have been our dwelling place in all gener ations. 
Philemon 9b-10, 12-17  
Luke 14.25-33 
 
·This is the point at which my prayer begins: the father (Jesus' most developed image of God) is not sitting at 
home brooding about the "mistake" of financing his younger son's follies, but standing at his doorway, scanning 
the road by which the boy may come back; running to embrace him, silencing his apologies, calling a party to 
celebrate his own joy. 
·Lord, you are watching out for me, I do not need to make speeches  to you, but simply to enjoy your embrace. 
 

 
 

MASSES 
Saturday  Sept . 21 St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. All Parishioners of St. Malachy & OLV 

Sunday  Sept . 22 OLV @ 9:00 a.m. Gordon  Findlay(24 Ann) & May Findlay (35 Ann) by the Carriere & 
Findlay Families 
Norah Renwick by the Estate 

 
TO THE ENGLISH-LANGUAGE PARISHES AND COMMUNITIES OF  THE ARCHDIOCESE 
 Last spring, workshops were held in French to train lay men and women to lead Sunday Celebrations of 
the Word in parishes when a priest is not available to preside at the Eucharist. Archbishop Durocher has 
developed new guidelines for the diocese in this regard, and it is important that we all be on the same 
wavelength when it comes to this reality. 
 Archbishop Durocher is pleased to offer the same workshop for the English sector of our diocese. Each 
parish should designate a small team (three or four parishioners) who can participate in this training and be 



available to lead Sunday Celebrations of the Word when called to do so in their parish. These individuals are 
invited to attend the training session which will be held on Tuesday evening October 22nd at St. Aloysius 
Gonzaga Parish, 300 de l’Abbé-Murray St. in Gatineau. The meeting will start at 6:00 pm with a light lunch, 
courtesy of the Diocese. We’ll get down to business at 6:30 and finish at 9:00 pm (we realize that a weekday 
evening is difficult for some, but the next Saturday which is free for Archbishop Durocher is January!). 
 The resource book which will guide our discussion is published by the CCCB under the title “Sunday 
Celebration of the Word and Hours”. Each parish should have at least one “ambo” edition (hard cover – larger 
format) as well as a couple of “study” editions (soft cover – smaller format) for individual members of the team. 

  +Paul-André Durocher 
 
Please Note :  The Diocese will need the names of participants no later than October 11th.  Please advise the 
Secretary of your interest so that she can coordinate everything with the diocese.  
 
SACRAMENTS:  If you wish to register your children for the Sacraments of Baptism, First Communion or 
Confirmation, you may contact the Parish Office at 819-986-3763, prior to October 6, 2013. 
 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: 
 Given the low numbers of engaged couples requiring English-language preparation in view of the 
sacrament of Marriage, the team that has been leading weekends over the past few years has decided to offer 
its program on an individual / small group basis. 
 Engaged couples will meet individually or in small groups with team couples over a period of time, according to 
a timetable that will be determined with them according to their availability. 
 Mrs. Ginette Delorme at the Diocesan Centre will act as contact person for this new format. All engaged 
couples wishing to prepare their Marriage in English should be directed to contact her by phone (819-771-8391, 
ext. 222) or by email at:    delormeg@diocesegatineau.org 

+ Paul-André Durocher 
Archbishop of Gatineau 

 
PILGRIMAGE TO ST. JOSEPH’S ORATORY  on Sunday October 13. There will be a stop at the Shrine of St. Kateri 
Tekawitha.Bishop Marcel Dmphousse, Bishop of the Diocese of Alexandria/Cornwall will be your guide. For 
more information, please contact Mike Budge at (613) 224-8110. 
 

 
Our Weekly Offerings 
 At every weekend mass at Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy, offerings are 
brought up to the altar.    Do you know what we do with the food collected? The 
non-perishable food is delivered to the local food bank (La mie de l’entraide  at 422 
Pine Street).  The Director of the food bank has recently advised us that the number 
of users has again increased – partly because many needy families have incurred 
extra costs related to the new school term, but also due to loss of employment and 
long waits for employment insurance to kick in, and many cases of sickness and 
related costs.  Another statistic is that there are more young adults who visit the food 
bank. 
 August, September, December and January are the busiest months at La mie 

de l’entraide .  If everyone donated just one (1) non-perishable from our cupboards every week, what a beautiful 
gesture that would be from our two parishes! 
 
ST. MALACHY’S:   
The next meeting for the Wardens will be on Wednesday September 18 th, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
OLV News: 
There will be a meeting of the OLV Wardens on Thursday September 19th at 7PM in the Rectory. 
 
HARVEST SUPPER:   The Harvest Supper at OLV Church hall will be held on October 25, 2013.  Please 
reserve this date in your calendars. More information will be provided during the following weeks.   

 



ST. GREGOIRE CEMETERY: 
Please note when you next visit the St. Grégoire cemetery you may notice that on certain monuments there is a 
small sign attached which states the following: Please communicate with us at 819-986-8585. 
 
If your monument or that of your deceased parents has such an attachment it is because there is a need to 
update your family file. The information required could be as simple as a change of address, or a new family 
contact person. 
 
It often happens that following a death, neither the family nor the designated contact person advises the 
cemetery coordinator of any changes to their file.   
 
If this is the case, please do not hesitate to arrange a meeting by contacting our office at  
819-986-8585. 
The Cemetery Committee  
       

 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY:  
A big THANK YOU to all who helped, donated and purchased items at our Garage Sale. This event raised 
$842.60 
 
On October 5 and 6 there will be another GARAGE, CRAFT, homemade goodies, etc. for sale. Each individual 
will have their own wares and will be raising money for the 2014 Relay for Life. Please help support our goal - to 
make cancer history. 

 
  

 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH? 
 
Welcome to all who want to make their faith home he re! You may have come from other places. 
You may have been “away for a while”. Be assured th at we love to have you among us. We 
would appreciate it very much if you identified you rself at Mass. It would also help if you would 
take the time to fill out a registration form. The next time you are with us, you may leave it in the 
collection basket or give it to one of the ushers o r to the priest.   
 
Welcome  

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

 Sept.07- Sept.08 (Sunday) $441.00 $301.00 


